
CENTRAL OFFICE UPDATE 

Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, March 13, 2017, in the Complex 
Band Room, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the February 13, 2017 Board Meeting. 
 Approved the February Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of February Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Accepted the taxation rates and expected revenues as determined by the Budget Commission 

authorizing the tax levies and certifying them to the County Auditor for the fiscal year 
commencing July 1, 2017. 

 Approved a 1.65% increase to base salary for classified administrative salary schedules, effective 
July 1, 2017, for the following positions:  Transportation/Building & Grounds Supervisor, 
Cafeteria Supervisor, Assistant to the Treasurer, Treasurer Secretary, and Superintendent 
Secretary. 

 Approved a 1.65% increase to base salary for certified/licensed administrative salary schedules, 
from $66,758 in 2016-2017 to $67,860 in 2017-2018 effective July 1, 2017, for the following 
positions:  Building Principals and Treasurer. 

 Approved the 2017-2018 Academic School Calendar. 
 Approved Milajean Harkabus as an Ohio Department of Education Credentialed Teacher 

Evaluator valid through March 10, 2019. 
 Approved a Dependent Care Leave of Absence for a certified employee, effective May 5, 2017 

through May 26, 2017.  
 Approved the Memorandum’s of Understanding for the Credit College Plus program for the 

2017-2018 school year with Eastern Gateway Community College, Kent State University and 
Youngstown State University. 

 Approved remaining athletic supplementals for the 2016-2017 school year. 
 Approved the use of facilities for the LaBrae Athletic Club, LaBrae Outdoor Education Program 

and LaBrae Scouting Alumni Association. 
 Approved the disposal of four Crown Amplifiers from the High School Gym. 
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